
 

 

February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Year 9 Parents’ Evening and GCSE Options Event 
 

As you know we have an upcoming Year 9 Parents’ Evening and GCSE Options Event taking place 
on Thursday 29 February 2024. 
 

At the meeting, parents will be able to speak with their child’s subject teachers about their progress 
to date and discuss their GCSE options for next academic year. In order to help you further with the 
options process we will send out the Options booklet along with a video guide to give additional 
information. This will follow after half term.  
 
The school uses the Parentmail system for appointments. This allows you to choose your own 
appointment times with teachers and you will receive an email confirming your appointments.  We 
have used this system for some time now and we have found it to be effective and efficient.  
 
The system will open for you to start making your appointments on Wednesday 7 February at 
7.00pm and will close at midnight on Wednesday 28 February.  Should you wish to make any 
changes after this date please contact the school office and ask to speak with Mrs Lockett - 
alockett@greatwyrley.windsoracademytrust.org.uk  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 

J Studholme 
Deputy Headteacher 
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